
June 18th Logistics for Pick-up/Drop-off of Items at School 30 

9:00 am – 12:00  

All efforts will be made to ensure that social distancing guidelines and appropriate 

face covering precautions are in place. 

All parents should use the parent lot if parking. 

Laptop/Textbook drop off – Please return only School 30 laptops. Pull into the 

parent parking lot, remain in your car, pull up to the laptop/textbook return 

station, staff will assist you, continue around and out the exit. 

Yearbook pickup – drive into the parent parking lot, remain in your car, stop to 

retrieve your yearbook, continue around and out the exit 

8th Grade Sign Pictures – pull into parent lot, remain in car to retrieve your 

yearbook, then park in the parent lot, You may walk up the hill to take pictures by 

the sign. If there are other families waiting, a socially distant line will form. Please 

allow families to exit the picture area before approaching. 

 

 

 


